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Au:gustll, 1989 

Reverend Joseph McNamara, s.P. 
2348 Pajarito Road, S. W;, 

,Albuquerque, New Mexico 87105 

Dear Father McNamara: 

Many, tha~ks, for' your recent letter of July 31, 1989, 
concerning Father Peadar-' Brennan, along with the en­
closed' information regarding various sections of thera-

,pyand, sl,lppprt that were given during,' his stay at 
Albuquerque Vlll_a_. ___ ._ 0 

'Father Brennan ,is reporting to a parish in San Fran­
cisco and will be assigned' as an' Associate., I am 
prayerful this will give him the opportunity to minis­
ter on a full basis and, 'perhaps, someday in the fu­
ture, when his personal matters are completely behind 
him, he can return to the Diocese of San Bernardino. 

'I am 'ir~ry grateful to you and your staff for the assis­
tance you have given to Father Brennan during ,this dif-
ficult time." ' 

Again,' with thanks and appreciation, I ajlI 

Sincerely yours in Christ" 

Mo.t ~.V~iP F. str.lin. 
Bishop, ,Diocese of San 'Bernardino 
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